
 

  

 

SOLANO COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
Thomas A. Ferrara, Sheriff-Coroner

530 Union Avenue, Ste. 100, Fairfield, CA 94533
(707) 784-7000

3/11/2015 INFORMATION RELEASE: NOTIFICATION OF  
CHANGE OF LOCATION AND DATE FOR PUBLIC HEARING SET FOR  

HIGH RISK SEX OFFENDER FRAISURE SMITH 

 

 
The Solano County Sheriff’s Office has been advised by the in Department 18 regarding the 
Department of State Hospitals’ placement recommendation has been vacated. Solano 
County Superior Court that the public hearing currently scheduled for March 24, 2015 at 9am 
 
The public hearing is now set before Judge A. Johnson on Friday, March 27, 2015 at 
9am at the Solano County Superior Court, Department 4, Room 306, at the Hall of 
Justice, 600 Union Avenue, Fairfield, CA 94533. 
 
Further questions may be directed to Detective Carrie Hollar, Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
Investigations Bureau at 707-784-7050. 
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